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Hello,

I would like to give my support for abortion law reform in Queenland. The current law
 relating to abortion in the QLD criminal code is outdated and offensive. This is a medical
 issue, not a legal issue and women should be given the right to choice about their medical
 care as their counterparts are in many other countries around the world. 

I am a constituent and will vote for someone in favour of abortion law reform. 

Kind regards, 

Angela Mackay 

Sent from my Sony Xperia™ smartphone
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